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Dates for Diaries 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N -     93.1% 

R -      89 % 

Yr 1 -  92.5% 

Yr 2 - 94.3% 

Yr 3 - 91.2% 

Yr 4  - 99.1% 

Yr 5 - 95.7% 

Yr 6 - 88.1% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4, again! 

Class Assemblies 

Well done to Year 5 who performed a fantastic 

class assembly for parents and the rest of the 

school this week.  We thoroughly enjoyed 

learning about the Romans and watching your 

wonderful performances. 

We are looking forward to Year two’s class 

assembly on Wednesday 12th February at 

9.00am. 

Cookery Sessions 

This week we were visited by two chefs from 

Citywide.  They are delivering cookery sessions 

around schools in Salford, educating children 

about fresh food, nutrition and cookery 

techniques.  The children in Year 3 really 

enjoyed their session, which focused on the 

sweet potato.  They made and tasted crisps, 

wedges and much more!  Year 4 & 5 will also get 

to complete one of these sessions next week. 

End of Term 

Please remember that we finish for 

the half term break next Friday, the 

14th February, and return to school on 

Monday 24th February. 


